
Minutes of Monthly  Greenlawn Civic Association Meeting 

 

Date:  April 5, 2016 

Location:  Harborfields Public Library 

Greenlawn Farms:  Michael Zoitas expects to open market within the month.  There will be a good blend 

of organic and mainstream items with large produce emphasis and bakery, deli, cheese and grocery 

sections.  With nearby Paumanack, they recognize the need for value flyer will advertise 400 specials.  

Their lease is 20 years, so they are committed to the store and community. 

Harborfields Central School District Budget Vote:  Diana Todaro, Superintendent of Schools and Assistant 

Superintendents William Nimmo and Francesco Ianni presented options for budget which will come 

before voters May 17.  Currently, one of the lowest per pupil expenditures, they are considering piercing 

the tax cap, which would require more than 60% approval and if passed, residents will not receive their 

tax rebate of $130 next year.  Currently there are between 200 and 225 students per grade with 

declining enrollment.  Residents are encouraged to call Superintendents’ Office with questions. 

Committee Reports: 

Earth Day is April 30.  Outreach has arranged for children’s activities at Pickle Park.  Many groups in 

Town are expected to participate, along teen volunteers and families.  Membership will set up a table at 

Pickle and Ridley Parks.  Looking forward to a great community effort! 

Traffic & Safety:  Have requested traffic study of the intersection Tilden and Greenlawn Road, where 

there are frequent accidents. 

Other: 

Greater Huntington Civic Association:  66 apartments are coming to Huntington Station near the train.  

Greenlawn is also a transit hub.   Stay informed of this situation. 
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